Freedom of Information
The Freedom of Information Act 2000 is intended to promote a culture of openness among public authorities and give people the right to access much of the information they hold.
The Service Prosecuting Authority will operate in a transparent and open manner in applying the provisions of the Act, unless other Acts of Parliament mean that information we hold cannot be released.

Submitting a request for Information

If you would like to submit a request for information, you can write to us or e-mail us.

In common other organisations we will consider your request for information fully. The Service Prosecuting Authority will release information if we hold it, unless one of the provisions under the act applies and we determine that complying with the request would not be keeping with the public interest or where that information may be prejudicial to any Criminal Case we are considering or prosecuting.

We will respond to your request within the timescales set out in the Act, either providing the information or explaining why we cannot provide it.

